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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS FOR THE NEXT MEETING OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT (CIDI) 
REGARDING CONVOCATION OF THE THIRD MEETING OF MINISTERS
 AND HIGH-LEVEL AUTHORITIES OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT
 WITHIN THE FRAMEWORK OF CIDI
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS



REGIONAL GOVERNMENT
PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY

 TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 1284-15/MPP/OEA

The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development and hereby requests the inclusion on the order of business of the next meeting of said Council of an item convening the Third Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities of Social Development in the Framework of CIDI. A draft resolution is attached hereto.


As the member states are aware, the Government of Paraguay offered to host that meeting (CIDI/INF.92/14) to advance the commitments to social development agreed upon in the Declaration of Asunción, adopted during the forty-fourth regular session of the OAS General Assembly, as well as others, and it proposed that the meeting be held on July 13 and 14, 2016 (CIDI/INF.143/15).


In addition, with a view to achieving optimal coordination and making the best use of available resources, this Permanent Mission deems that it would be advisable to discuss the agenda and other documents needed in preparation for the meeting within the Committee on Partnership for Development Policies, given that Committee’s particular remit, without prejudice to the spheres of competence and regulatory prerogatives of the Council you chair.

The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. November 2, 2015

To the:

Chair of the Inter-American Council
  for Integral Development,

Organization of American States,

Washington, D.C. – United States of America

cc. Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
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